
 

You are  

cordially invited to attend a celebration for 

The Renewal of Ministry with the 

Welcoming of a New Rector 

January 21, 2016 
7:00 P.M. 

 
Trinity Episcopal Church 

58 South Second Street 
Chambersburg, PA  17201 

 

The Right Reverend Audrey C. Scanlan  
Bishop of the Diocese of Central Pennsylvania presiding  

 
A light dinner will precede the service at 5:30 P.M. 

Your prayers and presence are requested 
 

Clergy: Red Stoles 

Please RSVP by January 10, 2016 to: 

Cheryl Stearn 

   cstearn@comcast.net 

(717) 496-7652 


